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Meeting	was	opened	at	9am	with	prayer	followed	by	the	Pledge	of	
Allegiance…	This	meeting	was	intentionally	scheduled	to	be	short		
duration	to	allow	time	for	election	of	new	officers	followed	by	workday	activity	and	
lunch.		Approximately	35	(estimate)	members	were		
in	attendance.	
	
Kevin	Casper	had	1st	time	visitor	Jim	Hale	introduce	himself	to	the	members	present.		
2nd	time	visitor	Chapman	Whitlock	(approved	candidate	for	Park	Membership)	also	
introduced	himself.	Ron	Lochner	also	presented	his	3	yr.	old	son	Brayton	to	the	
group.		
	
K.	Wyrick	gave	the	Treasurer’s	Report.		January	to	date	balance	in	checking	is	
$12,382	and	$4002	in	the	Savings	(Reserve)	account.	
Total	is	$16,384	(all	numbers	rounded)	Only	December	expense	was	$133	electricity	
for	the	block	house	plus	park.		After	today’s	meeting	there	are	approximately	20	-	
2023	PUF	accounts	still	due.		This	is	a	strong	financial	position	for	the	club.		
	
S.	Cox	gave	a	brief	CRSO	report.	There	are	currently	86	folx	on	the		
Range	Roster.		This	is	the	highest	membership	we	have	seen	since		
Covid	hit.	Only	3	RSOs	failed	to	meet	their	2022	volunteer	hour	commitment.		
(various	reasons)		These	members	will	become	2023	RSOs	without	key	
privileges….no	harm/no	foul.	Question	was	asked	if	“make	up”	was	an	option.		Our	
SOP	has	no	provision	for	this,		however	members	can	petition	the	Board	for	early	key	
reinstatement.	(This	confidential	process	is	outlined	on	pg.	19	of	the	SOP)	
	
D.	Wade	requested	approval	for	6	loads	of	dirt	to	be	purchased…3	for	
the	Skeet	Range	and	3	for	the	Hunt	Club	at	$167	per	load	This	purchase	was	
approved	by	member	vote.		The	dirt	was	delivered	during	Saturday’s	workday	and	
trap	field	leveled	by	D.	Wade	and	W.	Floyd.	
	
S.	Cox	presented	a	card	signed	by	those	in	attendance	with	a	token	of	appreciation	to	
K.	Casper	for	his	(Special)	Leadership	as	PDWLA	President…	Good	job	Kevin!	
	
Meeting	was	adjourned	at	9:15	to	conduct	leadership	elections.	
	
	
Results	of	the	election	are	as	follows:		
Congratulations	to	new	board	members	Ed	Sprenger	and	returning	member	Steve	
Cox.		John	Etheridge	is	our	new	Vice	President	running	unopposed.			Thanks	to	all	
that	ran	or	were	nominated!			This	is	an	outward	sign	of	a	thriving	chapter!		
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